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Hi,

I am writing to you requesting an extension to the time available for consultation regarding
QLD Community Safety Bill 2024.

I find it very worrisome when legislation is "pushed through" without allowing for proper
time for consultation. This bill will affect the wider community and if the bill is as good as it
appears to be appropriate time should be allowed.

The Shooters Union brings up some very concerning issues and without clear language,
legal and law abiding firearms owners could be negatively affected. I agree with all of the
issues they have outlined in the following link.

https://shootersunion.com.au/how-to-make-a-submission-against-the-qld-community-
safety-bill-2024/

I feel very strongly about these matters and would appreciate your support as my
representative. 

Joseph Ford 




